
 
 

Good Faith Deposit 
 

Because we’ve opened 2025-2026 enrollment very early this year to ensure that families are 
able to receive an enrollment verification number and apply for the tax credit, we are not 

requiring our usual deposit of first and last month tuition. Instead, to hold your child’s spot for 
the 2025-2026 school year, we are requiring a $250 Good Faith Deposit per student.  

 
The Good Faith Deposit is nonrefundable, however, we will apply this deposit to your tuition 

and fees for the 2025-2026 school year.  
 

As tax credits are finalized and released, you’ll have a better idea of what you will owe for 
tuition and fees for the 2025-2026 school year. Regardless of whether or not you receive a tax 
credit, you must have paid your first/last month deposit and applicable fees by July 23, 2025 

to be guaranteed admission to OIA. 
 

Please remit your $250 Good Faith Deposit per student when you turn in the 2025-2026 
Enrollment Application and Contract. You may pay with cash, check, credit card, or Venmo. 

 
 
 
 


